
Dear Friends of LIFT A VET,

On behalf of the LIFT A VET organization, we would like to take this 

opportunity to express our endorsement of the ongoing projects and fund 

raising activities of LIFT A VET. Our Mobility program will provide our 

veterans a chance to improve their safety and quality of life.

LIFT A VET is a non-profit organization established to assist Veterans in 

the U.S. and Puerto Rico through the challenges they may be facing 

linked to their military service. It is our mission to uplift veterans and 

their families through advocacy, education, and employment. Our vision 

is to equip veterans to inspire and lead the revitalization and 

transformation of their communities. To meet our mission and provide 

this essential assistance, we rely on the generosity of individuals and 

businesses for support.  Without the help of community minded-

individuals like you, we wouldn’t be able to provide this support to 

veterans.

We ask that you make a commitment to support these veterans by making 

a cash donation.  Our goal is to raise $200,000 and we hope you will be 

able to make a contribution. Your generosity will allow us to provide 

additional electric wheelchairs, wheelchair accessible vans, and air 

transportation to those veterans in need.  

You can contribute securely online by going to www.liftavet.org. Or you 

can mail checks to LIFT A VET, P.O. Box 205, Columbia, MD 21045. 

Your LIFT A VET contribution is tax deductible.

Thank you in advance for your support. Together we will continue to 

provide veterans a better quality of life.

Sincerely,

Raul E. Rosas                                                   Javier Lecha

Executive Director                                           President of the Board
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